Minutes of the Coatesville-Clay Township Public Library

Board of Trustees

Tuesday, June 12, 2018
Coatesville-Clay Township Public Library

The Coatesville-Clay Township Public Library Board Members met for a regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, June 12, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. in the Library community room.  Board members present were Kirstie Walker, Shelly Starbuck, Marcy Shepard, Larry McCubbin, Kathy Blake, and Korleen Bledsoe, Library Director.
I. Approval of Minutes- The May 2018 minutes were read and approved.   
II. Old Business
· Town Initiatives – Saturday, June 23, will be Movie Night, featuring “Cars.”
· Morning Hours Consideration – General consensus this should be started near start of 2018-19 school year.  Board suggested keeping consistent closing hours and expanding a few hours a week if necessary.  Larry suggested there was adequate room in the budget to manage a few extra hours.
· Temporary Library Permit – Korleen received her permit.
III. New Business
Summer Reading Program - So far 21 students have registered, 14 in the lower age group and 7 in the upper.  Summer Reading begins Wednesday!
Budge Update – Korleen is gathering information to prepare the next fiscal year budget and will also be attending a class on budgeting shortly.
Copier Policy – Korleen shared our current copy limit is 25 copies per day or 50 per week.  She is considering whether this is still appropriate given we have recently seen a slight uptick.  She will monitor and update the Board as necessary.
Judy Sexton re-appointment – Judy has agreed to extend her term as her current term expires in August.  Korleen will pursue the appropriate endorsements.
V.  Adjournment

Meeting was dismissed by Board President, Shelly Starbuck at approximately 5:50 p.m.
